From: Sharon Holladay

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Hog farm permits
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 4:31:19 PM

Karst topography + pig manure = contamination of the Buffalo.

The only unknown is how long it will take. This is simple. Deny the permit before you become known
as the people who ruined our nation's first national river. Neil Compton must be rolling in his grave!
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